
NAVY CHILDREN SCHOOL 

AIRPORT ROAD, DABOLIM -GOA 
 

NCS (G)/Cir/38/56           Date: 20-12-2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

1. This is to inform you that the school will close for the Winter break from                          

Thu, 23 Dec 2021 to Mon, 03 Jan 2022. We commence classes for ALL students from 

Tuesday, 04 Jan 2022.  

2. For Std I to VIII, conduct of classes will be in online mode after the break, as 

followed currently. The students of Std IX to XII will attend offline classes, physically, in 

school. Any changes view the pandemic situation, will be informed. 

3. All outstation parents must ensure timely return so that students do not miss any 

syllabus. We will progress with the Term 2 portion for all the classes. 

4. The school office will be open on all working days from 8: 30 am to 2:00 pm during 

the Winter break, except 01 & 03 Jan 2022.  

5. The school has successfully conducted the CBSE Term 1, board examination for 

class X. The board examination for class XII is still in progress and will conclude on           

27 Dec 2021.  

6. For any queries and concerns, please connect with us: 

 ncsgoa@yahoo.co.in 
 ncsgoafeedback@gmail.com 
 0832-2541048 / 2540133  
 WhatsApp only - 9923064003 

7. The entire Navy Children School, Goa family wishes you a Merry Christmas and a 

Very Happy New year!        

 

Best regards 

NCS, Goa  

 

 


